
DGRE, LLC 
1476 Purchase Street 

New Bedford, MA 02740 

8/19/2016 

DmcBMt theijtyi:ierk_ 
133 William Street 
New Bedford, MA 02740 
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Dear Sir/Madam: 

I'm writing you to request you to revoke the storage licenses for any fuels/oils from our 
property located at 1476 Purchase Street, New Bedford, MA 02740. Please see copies of the 
permits from the city for when all of these tanks were removed. 

If you have any questions. Please feel free to contact me. 

Respectfully, 

^ y 
Doug Grassman 
President 
DGRE, LLC 


